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The PC has considered the changes for the course. In general we think it is a good development that 
the course will be taught with less focus on a specific expertise and more for the whole department. 
 
We give a positive advice about the changes noting that 
1. The course requirements should not indicate so precisely the AM-bachelor modules (and not TW), 
but rather topics so that people with other bachelors know what they are up to. 
2. The learning goals should be formulated differently. "Expected to explain" and "should be able" is 
too modal. Use of the phrase "After the course, the student is able to" is recommended. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer, 
chair Programme Committee AM 


